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The $810 million Fleurieu Connections project is jointly funded by 
the Australian and South Australian governments. 

Over the coming months, the project will achieve several key important 
milestones, each representing a major step forward in improving 
infrastructure, enhancing safety, and supporting the growth of our community.  

These milestones include switching traffic onto the new northbound 
carriageway south of Aldinga Beach Road, realignment of Aldinga and Aldinga 
Beach Road, using the new Aldinga interchange bridge, and continuing works 
along Main South Road. 

Temporary traffic signals will in place to control traffic in all directions, 
including north and south traffic on Main South Road. These temporary traffic 
signals will be in place until mid-2025.  

To help you better understand the impacts of the upcoming changes and 
detours, we've collated the key works program on the next pages.  

 

 

Better connections  
to the iconic Fleurieu 
Peninsula. 

 

New dedicated path  
for pedestrians and 
cyclists 

 

Supporting growing 
communities with the 
infrastructure they  
need 

 
Making it greener,  
with more native trees 

 

Boosting South 
Australia’s economy, 
supporting over 400 
jobs each year 

We’re doubling the capacity of Main South Road 
from Aldinga to Sellicks Beach to improve safety 
and make your journey more reliable. 



 

Fleurieu Connections Alliance Reference number: #22708978 
17/01/2025 Page 2 of 4 

OFFICIAL 

OFFICIAL  

From Sunday 16 February 2025 for 3 weeks 

 

 

  

Main South Road, between Aldinga Road and Hart Road, and Aldinga Beach Road 
between Main South Road and How Road will be temporarily closed for night works. 
Works will be undertaken between 7pm and 7am each night, with both roads reopening 
each morning. See map below for detour information.  
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On Thursday 27 February 2025 

 

 

  

From 7pm, Main South Road between Aldinga Beach Road and Perth Street will be 
closed to safely undertake finishing works, prior to switching onto the new northbound 
carriageway on 7am Friday 28 February 2025. See map below for detour information. 
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On Sunday 2 March 2025 

 

 
 

 

From 7pm, Main South Road between Port Road and Hart Road will be closed to safely 
undertake line marking and asphalt works, prior to opening to new signalised intersection 
at the Aldinga Beach Road and Aldinga Road intersection at 7am Monday 3 March 2025. 
See map below for detour information. 
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